From: Krista Snell

To: senr.exhibits@state.or.us
Subject: Pass SB 1530 This Session, Please!!
Date: Monday, February 3, 2020 9:28:40 PM

Dear Chair Dembrow and Members of the Committee,

Now is the time for Oregon to take bold action on climate change. This is the issue of our time
and what we do in this critical moment will make all the difference for future generations.

As the mother of a young child, I want the best possible future for my son. For that to happen
we must stop moving in the wrong direction and start working towards a more sustainable way
of doing business that supports us all.

Keep us moving forward now by passing the strongest version of SB 1530 possible this
session and let's get this state back on track.

Krista S. Snell
Hillsboro,OR
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